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PLANNING DEPARTMENT

18 0CT 207 Ice Cottage
St.Marys

Isles of Scilly
= TR21 OPT

17t October 2017

Council of the Isles of Scilly
Planning & Development Dept
Town Hall

St.Marys

Isles of Scilly

Attn: ENPA Admin

Dear Sir/Madam,

Planning Reference P/17/056/FUL

Thank you for your letter of 10% October regarding the re-application of the above. The
objections in my original letter of 4t August still stand as I see very little difference in
the height of the structure — although slightly lower, it is still totally out of keeping with
any buildings on the Strand and I still find it extremely ugly and out of keeping. Also I
feel it an invasion of personal space to have 2 balconies overlooking my premises.

Yours sincerely

Mac Cattermoul



